

Trinity Calendar for Nov 5-Nov 12, 2023

Sunday	9:00 am	Adult Bible Study: "Dispatch to a Church in Exile" (A Study of Peter's First Letter) and Sunday School
	10:30 am	Worship Service w/Holy Communion
Monday		
Tuesday	5-6:30 pm	Men's Wings Bible Study and meal: "David: Developing a Heart for God"
	6:30 pm	Elders Meeting
Wednesday	6:30 pm	"Christianity 101" Study w/Pastor Harkey
Thursday		
Friday		School Holiday (Veterans Day)
Saturday		veterans Day
	8:00 am	Men of Christ Bible Study: "The Chosen: Bible

Sunday

9:00 am

Roundtable"

O am Adult Bible Study: "Dispatch to a Church in Exile"

(A Study of Peter's Second Letter) and Sunday School

10:30 am Worship w/ Holy Communion



The flowers this morning are given By Gloria Stewart In honor of Mike's birthday



Do you need prayer or know someone who does?

Prayer requests may be made by filling out one of the prayer request cards kept in the back of the pews and leaving it in the offering plate or by contacting Judy Taylor at eisen@myfairpoint.net

For the eyes of the Lord are over the righteous, and his ears are open unto their prayers—1 Peter 3:12

Updates to earlier prayer requests are always appreciated!

ATTENDANCE 10-29: 95

Families of the week: The Martel, Martin and McNally families

Birthdays:

- 6 Nov—Kennadi Aiken
- 6 Nov—Mike Stewart
- 6 Nov—Jan Smith
- 9 Nov—Rose Lape
- 10 Nov—Nicole Belval
- 11 Nov—Jim Hayssen
- 11 Nov—Jim Henderson
- 12 Nov—Valerie Woodward



Monday-Thursday 12-4pm 603-358-6460 call to make an appointment. 100 Washington St. Keene, NH 03431

OUR MISSION

Pregnancy Resource Center of the Monadnock Region is a life affirming ministry that shares the love and truth of Jesus Christ with our community, offering free pregnancy related resources with compassion and respect.

The coming year for the PRC will have so much more to offer. Our nurses recently attended a childbirth training and certification. When our moms go to have their babies, this is an added service as doulas assisting in the birthing process. We also will have the ability to assist our moms with preparing for their GED. (God bless retired teachers!) We celebrate two new board members, Rachel and Michelle, and pray for John, who is considering joining the board. Remember, we can always use more board members. If this is something on your heart, please contact The Center to make an appointment to meet with our director.

We currently have a need for gently used or new boys' winter clothing for newborns through 18 months. Also, in need of a few gently used or new toys or books for children who come with their mom's. If you wish to donate items please contact Evelyn Konig, Director at www.pregnancyresourcekeene.org or call at 603 358 6460. You may also contact me and leave them in the narthex at the PRC table.

For more information, contact Helen Poisson, Liaison for Trinity Lutheran Church at <u>Nelensillanpaa82@gmail.com</u>, or call 603-355-7939.

"For the Word of God is living and powerful, sharper than any two-edged sword..." Heb 4:12



Don't neglect your study of the Word! Trinity currently has lots of Bible study opportunities to enjoy learning and spending time with your brothers and sisters in Christ. Put on the full armor of God.

Find specific Bible study info on Narthex table, church website, and preservice announcement slides.

"It is written, "'Man shall not live by bread alone, but by every **word** that comes from the mouth **of God**.'" Matt. 4:4

Would you like to bless a teacher at Trinity Christian School? Our teachers do a tremendous job of teaching academics as well as the Good News of our Lord and Savior Jesus Christ. Along the way, they encounter needs for their classrooms.

You can help by giving a gift for the Teacher Tree.

Starting Nov. 20, there will be a Christmas tree with tags hanging on it in the foyer outside the TCS office. Each tag will anonymously list a request made by one of the teachers for their classroom—anything from glue sticks to toys or puzzles for their students. If you wish to bless them, simply take a tag, purchase the item, and place it unwrapped under the tree by Dec. 19. Unclaimed tags will be fulfilled by the TCS PTFA. All items will then be distributed sometime in Jan. You will have blessed one of our precious teachers, and the students they teach!
For help or more information, contact Mitch after Sunday Worship or

For help or more information, contact Mitch after Sunday Worship or through the church office, or Amber Rucczko at aruczko@tcskeene.com. Thank you for your consideration.

Church Office

Phone (603) 352-4446

<u>Pastor</u> – Ed Harkey reveddiet@yahoo.com Phone: (508) 813-8201

Office Hours: Tues-Thurs, 9 am-2 pm, or

call for appointment

Assistant to the Pastor—Tim Knapp

tim.knapp@comcast.net Phone: (978) 760-1501

Church Administrative Assistant -

Mitchell Piper

tlckeene.nh@gmail.com Phone (603) 352-4446

Hours: Mon-Wed, & Fri 9 am-3 pm

<u>Business Manager</u> – Sue Vekasy <u>tlckeene.businessmgr@gmail.com</u>

Phone (603) 352-4446

<u>Head Elder</u> - Rich Randall Phone (603) 762-8201

School Office

Hours: Monday–Friday, 8 am–4 pm

<u>Phone (603) 352-9403</u>

<u>Principal</u> – Jill Grant <u>principal@tcskeene.com</u>

School Administrative Assistant -

Emily Lester tcs@tcskeene.com

<u>Organist</u> - Rita Corey Phone (603) 313-7220 **Elders**

Pastor - Ed Harkey <u>Phone: (508) 813-8201</u>

Head Elder - Rich Randall *Phone (603) 762-8201*

Lonnie Geer

Phone: (603) 370-8928

Lenny Kosakowski *Phone (603) 852-6702*

Larry Miller

Phone (603) 357 4746

Altar Guild

<u>Co-leaders:</u> Jean Henderson *Phone (603) 352-8716*

Paula Miller

Phone (603) 357-4746

Ministy Teams

"Up" Team Leader -

Erik Neilssen

<u>Phone (917) 520-9768</u>

"In" Team Leader -

Miriam Harkey *Phone (508) 813-8212*

"Out" Team Leader -

Jason Bueckner

Phone (802) 598-5678

Executive Team

President - Lonnie Geer Phone (603) 370-8928

Head Elder - Rich Randall *Phone (603) 762-8201*

Head Trustee -

Larry Miller

Phone (603) 762-2923

Treasurer - Vacant

School Board Chair -

Marcia Scadova

Phone (603) 313-6277

Recording Secretary -

Judy Taylor

Phone (603) 876-9447

School Board

Chair - Marcia Scadova

Phone (603) 313-6277

Vice-Chair

<u>Vacant</u>

Treasurer - Tom Abert

<u> Phone (603) 381-8840</u>

Joyce Gray

Phone (603) 812-5264

Marlene Dabrowski

Phone (603) 876-4046

Kathy Dresser

Phone (603) 809-3457



<u>Guest Wi Fi</u> is available at no charge while visiting Trinity Lutheran Church, please feel free to log in.

NETWORK: TLC_GuestPASSWORD: mapleave